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C.No. 13(01)/HRMIR-I/2025            Islamabad, the 09th January, 2025 

Circular 

 

To:  All Members, FBR 

  All Chief Commissioners-IR/ Director Generals-IR 

 

Subject: UPDATION OF EMAIL ADDRESSES AND PHONE NUMBERS IN 

HRMS ACCOUNTS 

 

   I am directed to request you to kindly ensure that all officers posted under 

your administrative supervision have updated their email addresses and contact numbers in 

their HRMS accounts. 

2.  A certificate to the effect that all the officers posted under administrative 

jurisdiction of the respective Members/Chief Commissioners/Director Generals have 

updated their HRMS accounts may kindly be furnished to the Board by email at 

sec.mgt.ir1@fbr.gov.pk by close of the office hours tomorrow i.e. 10-01-2025, please. 

 

 
  (Waqas Ahmed Langah) 

  Secretary (Management/HR.IR-I)      

051-9205406 

Copy to:- 

  Member (Admn/HR), FBR (HQ), Islamabad 
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